
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: The deadline to order is April 3rd!  

 
Helen and Arthur E. Johnson Beth-El College of Nursing and 

Health Sciences 

 

 

Monday, February 6th Meeting 

Our meeting this month is on Monday, February 6th at 12:30pm in Room 141. Instructor Finke will be 

at this month’s meeting to talk about Sigma Theta Tau National Honor Society of Nursing They will also 

be providing lunch! We will also be having Kimberly Bollom MSN, RN and Julie Willis, Senior nursing 

recruiter from Memorial and UC Health, to talk about a new job opportunity for the nursing students 

and new grads. If anyone is interested in running or voting in the coming up BSNA election, this is the 

last opportunity you will have in order to attend a meeting before the election!  

 There will be a raffle and prizes will be given out! 

1 ticket will be given to anyone attending, and 1 ticket for National Student Nurse Association (NSNA) 

members! 

 

 



 

Attention Seniors!!! 
Are you graduating this year? Are you an 

NSNA Member? Order your NSNA 
Graduation Cord today! 

Cost: $10 
How to Order: Bring $10 to the BSNA 

meeting to give to the Membership Director, 
Stephanie Fawcett or email Stephanie at 

sfawcett@uccs.edu. 
When: The deadline to order is April 3rd! 

 

 Join the National Student Nurses Association! 

What is NSNA? NSNA is a national organization of nurses, leaders, and student nurses who strive 

to grow in professional development and provide educational resources for members.  

What are the benefits of being an NSNA Member? NSNA members get special discounts on 

scrubs, shoes, NCLEX materials, hotels, conferences, access to educational resources, portfolio 

services, and more! It looks great on a resume. You also get a subscription to Imprint, the 

professional magazine for student nurses. The NSNA Conference is April 5th-9th and will take 

place in Dallas, Texas!  

Cost: Becoming a new member is only $35 for one year and $70 for two. Not sure if your 

membership is expired? Email sfawcett@uccs.edu to find out!  

Want more Information? Go to http://www.nsna.org/Membership.aspx for more information 

and to become a member! You can also email Stephanie Fawcett at sfawcett@uccs.edu if you 

have any questions.  

Are you interested in going to the NSNA Annual Convention in Dallas, Texas, April 5th-

9th? This convention is an opportunity for networking, workshops, and exploring various nursing 

career options. The Beth-El Student Nurses' Association is offering scholarship opportunities! The 

scholarship will cover most of the cost for travel, hotel, and conference fees. For more 

information about what will be included, email Stephanie Fawcett at sfawcett@uccs.edu 

How to apply 

First, you need to get permission from your instructors to attend the conference, as it will be 

during a school week. Next, please write a short essay (300-500 words) about why you want to 

go to the convention, how the scholarship would benefit you, and what you plan on getting out 

of the conference. 

Deadline  

The deadline to apply for a scholarship is Sunday, February 19th at 2359! 

Submission can be sent to Hannah Nathanson hnathans@uccs.edu. Please include your name 

and year in school.  

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.nsna.org/Membership.aspx


 

 

 

 

Career
Fair

• Monday February 27th from 12pm-2pm in the Halls of University 
Hall

• Recruiters from UC Health, Centura, HealthONE, Davita, and more!

• Come dressed in BUSINESS FORMAL, bring your resume, and meet 
with future employers!

• Email hedward3@uccs.edu for more information

Build A 
Bear

• Build A Bear Saturday, March 18 from 9 AM to 2 PM at the 
Chapel Hills Mall

• Come make a furry friend with the BSNA! Each bear made 
will be donated to kids at Children's Hospital, Memorial and 
Penrose!

• Can't make it to the event but still want to be part of it? 
BSNA will be tabling to collect donations that go directly 
towards making new bears!

• Our goal this year is 300. See you all there!

Swag orders have been places and an email will be sent out 

when they arrive! Any questions regarding orders please 

contact Rachel Flesher at rflesher@uccs.edu! 

 

BSNA NURSING SWAG SALE! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaplan Review! The 

date for review will 

remain the same which is 

May 30th- June 2nd on 

campus.  

 

 

Interested in Hurst? 

Email Hailey Edwards, 

hedward3@uccs.edu, to 

pair with Pikes Peak 

review!  

 



 

BSNA Contact Info 

Visit the BSNA website at http://www.uccs.edu/~bsna/ 
Beth-El encourages you to join the National Student Nurse 

Association (NSNA) at http://www.nsna.org 

Friend us on Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter @UCCS_BSNA 

 

Board of Directors Contact Info: 

 

President/Student Faculty Liaison: Kaitlyn Henderson Khayes4@uccs.edu 

Vice President: Hailey Edwards hedward3@uccs.edu 

Community Service and Health Director: Tonya Hamilton thamilto@uccs.edu 

Treasurer: Jamie Maple jmaple@uccs.edu 

Image of Nursing: Michelle Dunlap mdunlap2@uccs.edu 

Secretary: Molly Hartman mhartma3@uccs.edu 

Merchandise Director: Rachel Flesher rflesher@uccs.edu 

Accelerated Representative: Hannah Nathanson hnathans@uccs.edu 

NSNA Membership Director: Stephanie Faucett sfaucett@uccs.edu 

Community Health Coordinator: Savannah Church schurch@uccs.edu 

Faculty Advisor: Sue Davis sdavis4@uccs.edu 
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